
The Corporation of the City of Kenora 

 

By-law Number 92 - 2010 

 

A By-law to repeal the Terms of Reference for various Boards and 

Committees established by Council. 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Whereas the Council of The Corporation of the City of Kenora agreed at a Committee Meeting held 
May 10, 2010 that various Boards and Committees are no longer required for purposes of advisory 
bodies to Council; and 
 

Whereas two of the Boards/Committees so identified had previously approved Terms of Reference for 
the administration of the Committee; and 
 

Whereas it is deemed necessary and expedient to repeal the Terms of Reference for those 
Committees being removed as a municipal board or committee due to either their inactivity; duplication; 
or lack of continued need; 
 

Now Therefore The Council of the Corporation of the City of Kenora enacts as follows: 
 

1. That the following Boards and Committees be abolished as previously established by Council:- 
 

 Aboriginal Urban Affairs Committee 
 Community Committee on Homelessness 

 CUPE Negotiating Committee 
 Fire Fighters’ Negotiating Committee 
 Emergency Planning Committee 
 Kenora Children’s Coalition 

 Kenora Health Care Providers Group 
 Kenora Port Authority 

 Kenora Public Advisory Group for Weyerhaeuser 
 Native Street Patrol Advisory Committee 

 Seniors Coalition Committee 
 Sign Committee 

 

2. That the following applicable by-laws which established the Terms of Reference for two of the 
above-noted Committees be hereby repealed: 

 
 #5-2008 (Aboriginal Urban Affairs Committee) 

 #33-2008 (Kenora Port Authority) 
 

3. That this by-Law shall take and come into force on November 30, 2010. 
 

 By-Law Read a First and Second Time this 17th day of May, 2010 

 By-Law Read a Third and Final    Time this 17th day of May, 2010 

 

     The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 

 

     ______________________________________ 

                                   Leonard P. Compton, Mayor 

 

 ______________________________________ 

                           Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 


